Pickleball board meeting notes          march 21, 2022

Attendees:
Rich Loose, Greg Krier, Jane Jakubec, Jim Cooney, Dave O’Bryan, Marjo Peters, Lisa Penton

Approval of February 2022 minutes:
A  motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from February 2022 meeting.

Treasurer’s Report:
Report was given by Jane Jakubec.  All court sponsorships have been paid. We currently have $11,823.49 in our combined accounts. 

Memberships:
Report was given by Marjo Peters. We currently have 130 paid memberships. Sign up genius has been edited to remove unpaid members. If someone has difficultly accessing sign up genius, it is because they have not paid their 2022 dues. Do not sign them up. Please pay your 2022 dues if you have not paid yet. 

Social:
A social  in the month of May was discussed. A Saturday morning at the Pickleball courts. People can bring goodies, play pickleball. Sign up genius will be changed to reflect the social. People will be able to note in the comments what they will bring. Marjo will decide what Saturday to have this. More information to come.



Board Positions Opening Up:
There are 2 board positions opening up in June.President and Membership which are currently held by Rich Loose and Marjo Peters. 
Rich Loose will run again.
Marjo Peters is undecided.
All those interested in these board positions let Rich know.

Items from the Board:
There are new court dividers at the Rec Center. This is all they will purchase this year. Jim Cooney has offered to make a few more 25 foot dividers for us. A motion was made and seconded to give Jim $150 for materials for these dividers. 

Sign Up Genius will change in April to reflect a change in playing times.
Beginner/Intermediate will change to 10:30am -12p
Intermediate/Advanced will change to 8:30-10:00am

A comment was made that on Saturdays, the next group is showing  up early to play, before the first group finishing time, which is 10:00am. It was asked that they refrain from doing that. Waiting outside the courts until 10:00am.  This should be at all Saturdays, people arriving for the second playing time should remain outside the courts until the 10:00am finishing time.
